
SCHOOL UNIFORM (SUMMER) 

 
 

Nursery & KG 

Boys Girls 

Pant:- Half pants ( Dark Blue ) with two sky 

blue buttons 

Shirt:- Sky blue and white (very thin 

stripped) half sleeve shirt (with school 

monogram on the top of left pocket) with 

dark blue narrow stripes in the sleeves and 

collar 

Socks (dark blue socks with two sky blue 

thin stripes), 

black shoes. 

Skirt (Dark blue ) with 4 sky blue buttons 

Shirt :- Sky blue and white (very thin 

stripped)half sleeve shirt ( with school 

monogram on the top of left pocket ) with 

dark blue narrow stripes in the sleeves and 

collar. 

Socks (dark blue socks with two sky blue 

thin             stripes)  black 

shoes and white hair band. 

CLASS I & II 

Boys Girls 

Half pants (navy blue), white half sleeve 

shirt with school monogram, blue socks 

(with white stripes), black shoes and school 

belt. 

Skirt (navy blue), white half sleeve shirt 

with school monogram, blue socks (with 

white stripes), black shoes, school belt and 

white hair band. 

CLASS III - VIII 

Boys Girls 

Pants (navy blue), white half sleeve shirt 

with school monogram, blue socks (with 

white stripes), black shoes and school belt. 

Divided skirt (navy blue), white half sleeve 

shirt with school monogram, blue socks 

(with white stripes), black shoes, school belt 

and white hair band. 

CLASS IX - XII 

Boys Girls 

Pants (Beige), Red Checked half sleeve shirt 

Waist Coat (Beige), beige socks(with 

Marron stripes ), black shoes school belt. 

Pants (Beige), Red Checked Three Fourth 

Sleeve Shirt, Waist Coat (Beige) with 

school monogram, Beige socks (with 

marron stripes), Black shoes and school 

belt. 



SCHOOL UNIFORM (WINTER) 

 

Nursery & KG 

Boys Girls 

Track Pant:- Track Pant ( Dark Blue ) with 

two Sky blue stripes at sidewards. 

Sweat T- Shirt (semi- woollen) :- Collared 

sky blue T-shirt with two Dark blue buttons 

and school monogram on the top of left side. 

Half sweater:- V-neck Dark Blue half 

sweater with sky blue stripes and school 

monogram on the top of left side. 

Track Suit (Fully woollen with inside fur) 

- Collared and zippered track suit in 

combination of sky blue and dark blue 

colour with school monogram on the top 

left side. Embedded with “St. John’s” at 

the back 

Socks :- Woollen stuffed blue socks with 

sky blue thin stripes. 

Caps:-Dark blue woollen cap with two sky 

blue stripes 

.Shoes:- Black Shoes 

Blue tracksuit with stripes, Blue woollen 
socks, Blue woollen socks (with white 
stripes), black shoes, school belt, Blue 
woollen caps and white hair band. 

Track Pant:- Track Pant ( Dark Blue ) with 
two Sky blue stripes at sidewards. 

Sweat T- Shirt (semi- woollen) :- Collared 
sky blue T-shirt with two Dark blue buttons 
and school monogram on the top of left side. 

Half sweater:- V-neck Dark Blue half 
sweater with sky blue stripes and school 
monogram on the top of left side. 

Track Suit (Fully woollen with inside fur) 
Collared and zippered track suit in 
combinationofskyblueanddarkbluecolour 
with school monogram on the top left side. 
Embeddedwith“St. John’s” attheback 

Socks :- Woollen stuffed blue socks with 
sky blue thin stripes. 

Caps:- Dark blue woollen cap with two sky 
blue stripes. 

Shoes:- Black Shoes 

CLASS I & II 

Boys Girls 

Pants (navy blue), white full sleeve shirt 
with school monogram, blue sweater with 
stripes and school monogram, blue blazer 
with school monogram, school tie, blue 
woollen socks (with white stripes), black 
shoes and school belt. 

Pants (navy blue), white full sleeve shirt 
with school monogram, blue sweater with 
stripes and school monogram, blue blazer 
with school monogram, school tie, blue 
woollen socks (with white stripes), black 
shoes, school belt and white hair band. 

CLASS III & VIII 

Boys Girls 

Pants (navy blue), white full sleeve shirt 

with school monogram, blue sweater with 

stripes and school monogram, blue blazer 

with school monogram, school tie, blue 

woollen socks (with white stripes), black 

shoes and school belt. 

Pants (navy blue), white full sleeve shirt 

with school monogram, blue sweater with 

stripes and school monogram, blue blazer 

with school monogram, school tie, blue 

woollen socks (with white stripes), black 

shoes, school belt and white hair band. 



 

HOUSE UNIFORM 
 

Nursery & KG 
 

Boys Girls 

Pant:- Half pants (White ) with two 

buttons (NAVY BLUE COLOUR) 

T- Shirt:- House colour T-shirt with dark 

blue collar along with two white strips, 

school monogram on left side pocket and 

with house name on the back side. 

Socks (white socks with NAVY BLUE 

colour thin stripes) 

white shoes. 

Skirt:- Skirt (White ) with four buttons 

(BLUE) 

T- Shirt:- House colour T-shirt with dark 

bluecollaralongwithtwowhitestrips, school 

monogram on left side pocket and with house 

nameonthebackside.(samplegiven) 

Socks (white socks with House colour thin 

stripes) white shoes. white hair band. 

CLASS I & II 

Boys Girls 

White half pants, house colour T-shirt with 

school monogram, white socks with house 

coloured stripes, white canvas shoes and 

school belt. 

White skirt, house colour T-shirt with 

school monogram, white socks with house 

coloured stripes, white canvas shoes, school 

belt and white hair band. 

CLASS III & VIII 

Boys Girls 

White pants, house colour T-shirt with 

school monogram, white socks with house 

coloured stripes, white canvas shoes and 

school belt. 

Divided White skirt, house colour T-shirt 

with school monogram, white socks with 

house coloured stripes, white canvas shoes, 

school belt and white hair band. 

CLASS IX - XII 

Boys Girls 

Navy-blue dark pants with house colour T- 

shirt with school monogram, white socks 

with house coloured stripes, white canvas 

shoes and school belt. 

Navy-blue dark pants house colour T-shirt 

with school monogram, white socks with 

house coloured stripes, white canvas shoes 

and school belt and white hair band 

 

CLASS IX - XII 

Boys Girls 

Pants (BEIGE), Red checked full sleeves 

shirt, beige sweater with marron stripes and 

school monogram, marron blazer with 

school monogram, school tie, beige woolen 

socks (with marron stripes), black shoes, 

school belt and blue woollen caps. 

Pants (BEIGE), Red checked full sleeves 

shirt, beige sweater with marron stripes and 

school monogram, marron blazer with 

school monogram, school tie, beige woollen 

socks (with marron stripes), black shoes, 

school belt and blue woollen caps. 


